Attention all Science Students!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Spiering will hold review sessions on Self-Help / Study Day, December 18th, for the Science midterm exams the next day. This is additional help, and is not meant to replace any review sessions held by individual Science teachers.
Sessions will be held in room 5207 on Tuesday, December 18th.

8:00 – 9:30		Biology 
10:00 – 11:30 	Chemistry 
12:00 – 1:30	Physics
1:30 – 3:00		Open for all science students 
